
Attachment F: IRB Exemption Memo

Memo
To: Dr. Harry Day

From: Fred Molitor, Chair, WRMA’s Institutional Review Board

Date: May 18, 2015

Re: IRB Exempt Application “Providing Primary Care and Preventive Medical Services in
Ryan White-Funded Medical Care Settings” 

I have received and reviewed your Exemption from Review form dated 05/07/2015 and 
concur that the study “Providing Primary Care and Preventive Medical Services in Ryan 
White-Funded Medical Care Settings” is exempt from full review by WRMA’s IRB 
committee.
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